

October 31, 2018

Regarding: Cabot Elementary School

Saturday Work

Dear Neighbors,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be periodically performing work on Saturdays over the next few months.

The Saturday work will be within the job site limits and begin at 7:00 AM.

We will minimize noise on the site as much as possible until 8:00 AM and will then proceed to follow standard Saturday work protocol and City of Newton ordinances for the remainder of the day.

Thank you for your time and support in this matter. Should you have any questions regarding the proposed work, you may contact Newton Public Buildings, Alex Valcarce at (617) 796-1600 or via email at avalcarce@newtonma.gov.

Very Truly Yours,

John Finnigan, Project Manager

W. T. Rich Company, Inc.

cc:

Anthony Luoni, WTR Jack Hanley, WTR Bill Shaw, NV5 Paul Ferolito, NPB Joshua Morse, NPB Tom Murphy, NV5

Alejandro Valcarce, NPB